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[You don't often get email from

Hello

I’m a Portsmouth resident and would like to again state my concerns and wish to not allow aquind to ruin
Portsmouth . It’s absolutely ridiculous they can appeal again and it won’t benenfit any Portsmouth residents but
will cause havoc and ruin parts of the city.

We should be investing in our own eather than allowing another country and business to do this.

The council don’t want it the people don’t want it so we shouldn’t have to have it.

Sally gibbs

Sent from my iPhone
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